

Unleash your limitless potential



Executive Head Teacher Mr Chris Wilson BSc / PGCE/ NPQH / MA



12th September 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

Re; Bank Holiday - Monday, 19th September 2022

Monday, 19th September 2022, will be a bank holiday to coincide with Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II's State Funeral. The Government has issued a list of guidance in relation to the bank holiday, which will mark the last day of the period of national mourning and will take place across the United Kingdom.

Queensbury School will be closed to allow students, their families and staff to pay their respects to Her Majesty and commemorate Her reign of 70 years on the throne and 75 years of service.

During this week's period of national mourning prior to the funeral, we will follow the Department of Education's guidance in regards to how, as a school, we can address the Queen's passing, including special assemblies and offering grief support if required. We will be adapting planned lessons to reflect the period of national mourning and commemorate the life of Her Majesty as a school, as a mark of respect and to celebrate the life and service of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II.

Yours sincerely

Mr Chris Wilson

Executive Head Teacher

1. 1. thous

